
08 Feb 05: Welcome 
Outlaws are back from Iraq! Today’s Outlaws, B Troop, 1/158 Aviation Regiment, 
recently returned to Ft. Hood, Texas from their tour of duty in Iraq, and many 
VLOA members have indicated a desire to journey to Ft Hood to express their 
personal thanks and appreciation to the soldiers of that unit for their dedicated 
service and sacrifice to Our Nation. Captain Sean Huggins, who commanded B 
Troop during their deployment and service in Iraq, is scheduled for a change of 
command on April 8, 2005. After talking with CPT Huggins, this time period 
appears appropriate and convenient for any VLOA members who may wish to 
visit B Troop. During our visit, a presentation of a plaque from the VLOA will be 
made to the soldiers of B Troop. For complete information click here and keep 
reading … 
 
Al Iller has put together an opportunity to celebrate the service of today's 
Outlaws. Go to the Newsletter section to read more about Al's efforts to 
coordinate this event. Don't forget to open and print the Announcement. 
 
Our Treasurer, Chuck Wren, has provided an updated roster of paid members. 
Check the Membership page to see who's paid, and by their conspicuous 
absence, who's not. 
 
There is the beginning of a new collection in the Gallery section. Collection Three 
belongs to Bob Koonce, CE for the Roadrunners. While there are only two 
images up right now, watch this collection grow with Bob's cartoons and more. 


